RECEIVED
Dawn McAlpine
City Clerk MAR 17 2011
City of Barrie, P.O. Box 400
Barrie, ON CLERK'S OFFICE
L4M 4T5
Hello Dawn,

I am writing to inform you that X would like to be notified of the decisions of the Council of The
Corporation of the City of Barrie in respect to the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment re: File
D14-1503.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tracy Lucia



